
From: Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

'William O'Dell'WilliamODell@scsenate.gov 
Date: 4/30/2014 6:26:19 PM

Subject: RE: Meeting with Governor Haley

I plan to attend

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 4:59 PM
To: William O'Dell (WilliamODell@scsenate.gov); Tom Young
Subject: RE: Meeting with Governor Haley

*** correction - 5/6

Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 4:05 PM
To: William O'Dell (WilliamODell@scsenate.gov); Tom Young
Subject: Meeting with Governor Haley

Senator ODell and Senator Young,
Governor Haley would like to meet with the you on Tuesday, 1/6 at 11:45a.m.
Please confirm you are able to attend. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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